
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to prepare our pupils for the world of work, we are excited to announce our 
upcoming "World of Work Inspire Day" on Wednesday 12th June 2024. This event will give our pupils the opportunity to 
learn about different careers and the skills and qualities needed to succeed in the workplace. 

To make this day as impactful as possible, we are looking for parents and carers who would be willing to come in to school 
and talk to our pupils about their jobs. We believe that hearing from people in a variety of professions can help broaden 
our pupils' perspectives and inspire them to think about their own future careers. 

If you are interested in participating in this event and sharing your career experience with our pupils, please get in touch 
with us as soon as possible via this link: https://forms.office.com/e/fk5AUXcu2M. 

We would be delighted to hear from you and for you to be part of this exciting day. Thank you for your support and 
commitment to our pupils' education and future success. 

Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr. J. Ayre 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/fk5AUXcu2M

